
I am writing to formally bring to your attention an incident of misconduct that I experienced at 

work. The Area Supervisor, Miwise, behaved in a disrespectful and unprofessional manner 

towards me. This behavior has caused me significant discomfort and has negatively impacted 

my ability to perform my duties effectively. 

The actions and language used by Miwise constitute inappropriate behavior and harassment, 

which is unacceptable in a professional environment. Such conduct not only violates workplace 

ethics but also creates a hostile work atmosphere. 

I kindly request the management to take this matter seriously and initiate an investigation 

against Miwise under the organisation’s harassment policy. It is important to ensure a safe and 

respectful work environment for all employees. 

I hope for prompt action on this matter to prevent similar incidents from occurring in the future. 

Thank you for your attention to this issue. 

Sincerely. 

Fareeda Kakar. 

UCPO Kuchlak B 

 


